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Two’s News 

Week 1 August 15-19 

Theme:  Getting Acquainted 
 

Welcome 

Our new school year has arrived!  To all of our new parents and children – welcome.  To our 

returning families – it’s great to have you back.  This is our weekly newsletter.  It keeps you 

updated on the topics we are covering and reminds you of any special events/dates.  It will 

also tell you about the concepts being introduced and reviewed.  All newsletters can be 

found on our website at: 

www.bobbienoonans.com 
 

You’ll be able to find out about your child’s day on the daily report.  These tell you how your 

child’s day went, length of nap and how much he or she ate.  Our menu is posted on the 

website and in our foyer. 

Our morning consists of three classes with motor development done daily. 

This is an introductory week for your child.  It is designed to help your child adjust to the 

school routine. 

Introductions:  The Bell (when the bell rings children put a finger on their lip and quiet 

down) 

Classroom Rules: 

1. Use nice touches 

2. Use walking feet 

3. Use listening ears. 

 

Bits of Intelligence:  Flowers 

 

Language Arts - The Language room will introduce the children to a variety of puppets, 

songs, books, and flannel boards.  We look forward to plenty of dramatic play and fun 

Concept – In this class we focus on learning numbers and shapes.  We will introduce the 

calendar and weather to our little ones.  Shelf jobs are always a classroom favorite, as well 

as the block area. 

Craft and Writing – Throughout the week the children will be introduced to different art 

mediums such as crayons, finger-painting and collage work.  Our fine motor skills will get a 

workout with play-doh and a special craft. 

We are looking forward to a great year! 
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